
APPENDIX 2  

RECOMMENDATION FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 13 JUNE 

2016 

The City Council’s Overview and Scrutiny Committee considered the Cabinet’s 

report on the Catering Service Review.  As a result of the debate, the Committee 

requested that the following recommendation should replace the existing 

recommendation 2.2 (2) of the report. 

RESOLVED TO RECOMMEND TO CABINET -  That the Museum of Gloucester 

Café continues to function in the short term pending the results of a market testing 

exercise which will be undertaken to gauge the interest of potential local catering 

operators in the business.  

 


